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Summer Programming Survey 
ESCWR Summer 
Transition 
Supports 

The ESCWR is working to prepare summer programming for 
students in our district to help with the loss of instructional time due 
to COVID-19. An interest survey has been sent separately, but a link 
to that survey is also  
below for your convenience. We welcome any input or suggestions to 
programming we can provide to assist our districts.  
 
District Survey 

Literacy Support  
 

Professional 
Learning 

ESC of the Western Reserve is pleased to host two upcoming meetings with 
ODE: 
 

● Tuesday, April 28th at 12:00 PM 
Pam Kennedy of SST 4, Tricia Ebner of the ESCWR, and 
Kara Putinsky from ODE will share an overview of the Science 
of Reading. Registration for this free session is required. 
 ​Click here to register  

 
● Wednesday, May 6th at 3:00 PM 

ODE's LM Clinton and Kara Putinsky will be sharing 
information about the 2019-20 Third Grade Reading 
Guarantee. Registration for this free session is required.  
Click here to register  

 
For any questions about either of these virtual meetings, please contact ​Tricia 
Ebner 
 

SST Region 4 
 Office Hours SST4 Virtual Office Hours  

(Invitations are sent via email-If you need a link to office hours 
reach out to SST4 contact listed below) 

Special Education Weekly​ -Monday @ 9:30 (starting on 4/20) 

● Contact: ​Lori Pinchot 

Regional Literacy Weekly: Reading Teachers ​-Monday @ 10:00 - 
10:30 am weekly (starting on 4/20) 

● Contact: ​Pamela Kennedy 
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PBIS Weekly​ - Tuesday 11:00-12:00 

● Contact: ​Carrie Mcclure 

Early Childhood Weekly​- Wednesday @ 10:00 

● Contact: ​Teresa Brown 

School Psychologists Weekly​ – Wednesday @ 9:00 (starting on 
4/22) 

● Contact: ​Sonia Stevenson  

Virtual Regional 
Meetings 

See ​SST Region 4 ​web page for information regarding: 

● EC Spring Regional - April 29 @ 12:30 - 3:30 

Related Services 
Therapy Services In addition to providing direct therapy using online platforms, 

providing students with blizzard bag activities, weekly communication 
with families, and consulting with staff, related service providers 
continue to think outside the box and utilize materials that students 
have in their own homes.  
 

● Speech therapists have had success using scavenger hunts 
to work on speech sounds using familiar items they see at 
home. 

● Collaborating with a Metzenbaum, Music Therapists have 
utilized AAC devices in order to participate in an online music 
class and model expectations for families.  

● Therapists have reported that families are much more 
involved in sessions than before. 

● Parents have mentioned that they have learned new tricks 
and tips through watching Zoom therapy, and they have seen 
their children do things that they have never seen before!
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